WILMINGTON ACADEMY

Ref: CHA/PDE/RRO



7 September 2016

Head of Apollo: Mr P Devlin Head of Minerva: Mr M Gore

Dear Parent/Carer

We hope that you had a very enjoyable summer break. 2015/2016 was an extremely successful year as evidenced by the excellent examination results achieved by year 10, year 11, year 12 and year 13 students. Please see the website and our Facebook page for more information. We would like to bring to your attention a few reminders and changes to help get the academic year off to a good start.

Student Planners:

To support students' organisation and assist with rewards, all students will be expected to have a student planner. These will cost £2 and can be purchased via ParentPay. If for any reason this presents financial difficulty, please contact the relevant College Admin Office. These will be issued next week to students after payment has been received.

Driving on the academy site:

We would like to remind all parents that due to congestion and student safety, the academy site has restricted access at the end of the academy day. Parking is extremely limited and we would encourage you to arrange drop off/pick up at a suitable distance from the academy site.

Buses:

If your child travels to the academy on public transport, we would re-iterate the importance of appropriate and acceptable behaviour to and from the academy. Please also ensure you have checked the bus timetables as there have been changes over the summer break. These have been ParentMailed to parents/carers and can also be found on the academy's website.

Parent/ Tutor afternoons:

We are implementing parental meetings with form tutors from September 2016. These will take place once per module for parents who wish to discuss their child's progress or raise any concerns with their form tutor. We will inform you of dates via ParentMail nearer the time.

Common Lane, Wilmington, Dartford, Kent DA2 7DR Tel: 01322 272111 Email: admin@wilmingtonacademy.org.uk www.wilmingtonacademy.org.uk





















Parents' Forum:

We hold a Parents' Forum every module, to which you are invited. Please refer to the academy website for further details.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr C Hassett

Minerva College

Mr P Devlin

Apollo College

Miss R Roberts

Jupiter College